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Photograph/Video/Film Consent Form 

 

As a school we sometimes take photographs of pupils.  We use these photos to support learning, 
and to celebrate events for example, in the school newsletter, on the school website. All images 
and videos taken will be held in line with the school’s retention schedule. 
 
How do we use photographs or videos taken of your child? 
 
Group and individual photographs are used for internal display, teaching resources, school 
documents.  The child(s) first name and year group, are required, for these photographs.   
 
Photographs of either individuals or group, which are going to be used in the school newsletter or 
online, again will only have a first name of a child used as required. 
 
For any photographs that will be used in publications e.g. the school prospectus or for use in the 
media will have a separate consent form stating the exact use of the photograph. 
 
Photographs by parents and other family members are allowed during school events such as school 
plays, however, we request that you do not post any images on social media that include other 
children.  Please note that disruptive behavior or inappropriate use/sharing of images captured on 
school property or using school images may result in a limitation of photographs/video being 
allowed at events. 
 
Please tick all items that you give your consent for: 

I am happy for the school to take photos of my child.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in printed school materials, for 
example the school prospectus. (These images will be only be group shots or 
not focused on your child). 

 

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on social media, for example 
Twitter. 
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I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.  

I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, 
such as on the school website. 

 

 
The school will always use my child’s image in line with UK Data Protection Laws.  You have a 
number of rights in relation to how we use your child’s image and you can withdraw your 
consent at any time.  To do this you can contact the school by emailing us at 
office@beverleyminsterprimary.co.uk if you change your mind (note: this will not apply to 
material already published).  This form will be reviewed at appropriate intervals to ensure 
that you remain happy with your consent.   
 
The use of films and video clips rated U or PG 
 
We like to make use of modern technologies throughout the curriculum and sometimes take 
the opportunity to use feature films and associated resources for education or enrichment 
activities. There are occasions when the materials have been classified as U or PG. We ask for 
your permission to use U or PG rated films that we deem acceptable for the age and maturity 
of your child. 
 

 
I am happy for my child to view a U or PG classified film  
 

 
 

 
The school will take this consent for the duration of your child’s time at school unless you 
notify us in writing of the change. To do this you can email us at 
office@beverleyminsterprimary.co.uk 
 
To find further information about how the school uses your information and your rights, 
please visit www.beverleyminsterprimary.co.uk to view the schools privacy policy.  
 
 
Child’s Name  

 
Name of Parent/Guardian 

 

 
Signature 

 

 
Date 
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